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CITY OF PEEKSKILL ESTABLISHES CODE ENFORCEMENT HOT LINE
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Mayor John G. Testa and the Peekskill City Council announce the establishment of a City
Code Enforcement Hot Line.

The Hot Line is intended to provide residents with a convenient way to report possible safety
violations, quality of life concerns or simple information such as the location of a pothole or
burned out streetlight. '

When residents call the Hot Line at 914-862-2065 they will be greeted with a recorded mes-
sage from the Mayor welcoming their input via voice mail. The information can be left anony-
mously or, if a follow-up is requested, the caller can leave a means of contact.

“We are serious about improving the quality of life in Peekskill and we invite our residents to
become part of the process,” stated Mayor Testa, “By giving residents a simple and hassle free
way of providing information, our staff can address problems that they might not have other-
wise been aware of.”

The City Council will periodically be provided with a compilation of the calls so that they may
monitor the information and follow up with staff members.



